
From: Sam Sommers   
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 6:16 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Pipelines 
 
Dear PUC:  
     Do not allow -OK -or  condone - any so called carbon pipeline permits. South Dakotans will not stand for 
World Wide mandates trying to force us to give up our rights. Monetary Federal Government incentives are just 
a redistribution of wealth scheme meant to destroy the middle class. Please stand with South Dakotans and do 
not ok any permits that land owners are opposed to. Please stand with South Dakota!  
Sam Sommers 

  
Sioux Falls SD 57105 

 
  

     
 




